
 
 

Principal’s Report 
 
Dear Parents, 
This year the students have loved the many 
exciting and engaging learning experiences 
across all Key Learning Areas at our school. It has 
been a year of learning, curiosity and creativity. The 
students have worked very hard and have taken 
responsibility for their own learning. We are very 
proud of them and their achievements. 
A very big thank you parents for your continued 
support of your children’s learning. The 
collaboration of students, parents and teachers 
has resulted in the significant improvement of 
every student in literacy and numeracy at the 
school.  
Thank you to our dedicated, passionate and caring 
staff: Tracey Watson, Leanne Taylor, Mark van den 
Dolder, Lyn Holt, Toni Quinn, Tony Edmonds, 
Jessica Haddon and Jessica Denmead. Together 
we have made an amazing team. Thank you staff 
for all that you have done for our students, families 
and colleagues. 
This year we say a very fond farewell to Mark van 
den Dolder, Jessica Haddon and Jessica Denmead 
and wish them the very best for the future. It has 
been amazing to have them at Rockley PS! 
We wish you a very merry Christmas and a relaxing 
holiday. We know that 2022 will be another very 
successful year of learning! Take care. 
 
Warm regards, 
Mrs Gillian Keough 
Principal 
 
Transition Graduation 
Congratulations to Tanner Williams and Tyler 
Hopkins for graduating Transition this year. We will 
be warmly welcoming you to Kindergarten at 
Rockley PS in 2022! 

 
 
 

 
Our Fabulous Pet Show 
On Tuesday we had animals big and small at our 
Rockley PS Pet Show! All the students enjoyed 
showing their favourite pets and receiving 
awards. A very big thank you to Vicki Wilson and 
Shania Patterson from Town and Country Rural 
Supplies for judging the children’s artworks, 
persuasive writing and pets. We all had a 
wonderful afternoon! 
 

 
 
Thank you Edward and Indiana 
Thank you so much Edward and Indiana for 
giving your time to the Bunnings Christmas 
evening and raising $400 for the Turtle Pond that 
will be built at our school in 2022. A big thank you 
to Bec Freer and Charlene Williams for helping. It 
was a fun and festive night! 
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Christmas Artworks 
 

         
 

       
 
 

      
 
                        
Share Our Space  

Our school grounds will be open daily through 
the school holidays between 8:00am-5:00pm 
from Monday 20th December to Thursday 27th 
January. We welcome our students, their families 
and our local community to come and play and 
relax in our space these holidays. You can access 
the school through the front pedestrian gate. For 
more information about the Share Our Space 
Program please visit: 
edu.nsw.link/ShareOurSpace. 

 

 
Celebration Days 
This week the children 
have been having lots of 
fun swimming and 
celebrating their hard 
work this year. Keep up 
the fantastic work! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary: 

Thurs. 16th 
December 

Last Day of School 
Term 4 2021 

18th December Clearing Sale Catering 
Tues. 1th  
February 

First Day of School 
Term 1 2022 

 
Clearing Sale Catering 
There will be a Clearing 
Sale this Saturday 18th 
December at ‘Boomeri’ 
on Triangle Flat Road 
from 8:00am. Please call 
Leanne if you are able to 
help (0403 195 796). 
Thank you. 
 

 
 



 
 


